
It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas…

Maple class had so much fun 
creating paper chains on Christmas 
Decs Day!  The children also made 
Christmas cards which they are 
really excited about bringing home 
to show you.

All around the World

Everyone thoroughly enjoyed learning about 
mountains around the world in our geography unit. 
In History, we looked at the Shang Dynasty and 
compared this to other empires they have learned 
about. Next, we looked at the Silk Road and how 
important it was for trading goods. As this route 
crossed many countries, we made comparisons 
about trade nowadays and even managed to link it 
to Christmas in this last week. 
Have a look on Google Classrooms to see the 
presentation your child has made about Christmas 
in another country!

Bodies – Heart and Health
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One of the most enjoyable units in English this term 
was the non-fiction text about the Universe.
The children used it as inspiration for writing their 
own non-chronological reports about Pandora and 
had the opportunity to incorporate pictures to their 
preferred layout. 

During this term, we have 
looked at the circulatory system 
in science and its importance to 
the functioning of our bodies. 
The class were both repulsed 
and overjoyed when they got to 
make their own blood bags!

For the latter part of the term, 
we have looked at how to keep 
our bodies healthy and why it’s 
important to do so. 


